From:

Sent: 04 February 2025 16:11
To:

Subject: Re: CAAC tomorrow

Thank you Lizzie.

| have spoken to the Chairman and he thinks it is not necessary to meet for just the
one application.

Ourthoughts on 6 Bell Lane are, ‘No Observations’

Under AO B we would have been noting thatthe Dentist at 16 High Street have now got
a flag on the pavement. Do they need a licence for this as it is on the public footpath
and not on their frontage? It seems a bit dangerous to me, people possibly knocking
into it as the pavement is already narrow with their ABoard.

Thank you again



